SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

Marchants Coaches - Possible New Route

Dear Parents

We have been contacted by Marchants Coaches regarding the possibility of a new school bus route from the
Churchdown and Innsworth areas of Gloucester.

Marchants would like to establish what sort of demand there may be for such service, and from which parts of
Churchdown and Longlevens it would be required.

If this would be of interest to you, please contact hometoschool@marchants-coaches.com by 5pm on Friday 24th
January, including your postcode and how many children would be travelling.

Kind regards

Miss Sarah Tapscott

Deputy Headteacher

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL.2 OLF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to letters@strs.org.uk, because you have signed up with STRS.
If you wish to unsubscribe, click here.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.

If youare not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.

Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954

Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 OLF
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